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Knightingale Aug 03 2020 Evil has plagued this world since the dawn of creation seeking to gain control. One family was given supernatural
abilities with the sole purpose of protecting the things in this world that evil must never take possession of.Samantha Nelson knew she was
cursed. She didn't know that her unnatural ability of forcing the truth out of people was just the beginning of her curse until her family
is murdered in a horrific home explosion. Six months later she finds herself face to face with a Knight Protector and her life is turned
into utter chaos.When David received his assignment on his twentieth birthday he was told that his destiny would be entwined with a woman
soon to be born and that his aging would be halted. Since the moment Samantha was born, David protected her from her enemies. As every
Knight before him, he does so in the shadows. But David must face the facts that something even deadlier than her enemies is occurring. No
matter how much he denies it, he is falling in love with her. When her enemies begin to discover ways around his protection and murder her
family he is forced to make a decision of what is more important to him; his family or his assignment. All it takes is one warning sign of
danger to convince him that he simply cannot live without Samantha and he takes a leap that will change their lives forever. Their only
chance of survival is to discover what Samantha's destiny is and the journey leads them straight to the heart of the Knight family where
they discover evil has infiltrated and it is up to them to stop the evil before it destroys the family and gains control of the very thing
that God created the family to protect.
Dream Shadow Mar 30 2020 She doesn’t need backup…until love backs her into a corner. Dream, Book 1 Sheriff Brice Campbell never met a
psychic worth a dime. Until Grace. She’s the real deal, an Army psychic tracker with a flawless record for finding her target. And
somewhere behind her bristling defenses is a woman he’s determined to coax out into the light of day. Grace’s legendary ability to keep her
emotions walled off from her gift is the key to her success. Unfocused equals unproductive. Only this time, her target is a child that’s
gone missing. Worse, an unexpected attraction to Brice is messing with her concentration, big time. Desire sends them both up in a
firestorm of passion, which only makes it painfully clear that the Army’s secret weapon has one embarrassing flaw. In matters of the heart,
she’s a rank amateur. Brice is more than willing to help her navigate these unfamiliar waters, but bringing her heart out of the shadows
exposes her to danger neither saw coming. And from which no army can save her. Warning: Contains a small-town sheriff who isn’t going to
let a few emotional walls get in his way, and a woman who can’t help but let him take hers down, brick by brick.
Certain Personal Matters Sep 04 2020 The world mends. In my younger days people believed in mahogany; some of my readers will remember ita heavy, shining substance, having a singularly close resemblance to raw liver, exceedingly heavy to move, and esteemed on one or other
count the noblest
My Fair Highlander Apr 23 2022 Jemma Ramsden is a wild thing in a noblewoman's body-so thinks Gordon Dwyre, Laird Barras, watching her
galloping on horseback through her brother's lands. Bold, headstrong, beautiful: the perfect bride for a lusty Scots warrior. He might be
able to convince her, too, if she would hear his suit. But Barras doesn't wait to be handed what he wants. When he's forced to rescue her
from English ruffians, he makes sure she stays safe-by locking her in his castle. Jemma is hardly an eager captive. She has no horse and no
freedom, and she is an Englishwoman in a hostile Scots keep: a stranger without work or friend. Barras seems determined to charm her-even
tempt forbidden desires, a daring game that leaves Jemma desperate for more. But with passion, love, and a new life within her grasp, Jemma
is in more danger than even she knows. . . Praise for the Novels of Mary Wine ". . .delightful characters and a charming romance. .
.definitely a must-read." -Heather Graham on In Bed with a Stranger "A bold and lusty hero, a brave heroine, and intrigue at the royal
court of Scotland. . .sexy and exciting as the Highland hills themselves!" -Elizabeth Hoyt on In the Warrior's Bed
The Highlander's Demand Jul 26 2022 Sometimes, men do the wrong thing...for the right reasons.Book 1 - In the new series "Highland Rogues"
is now available! Read for FREE in Kindle Unlimited!Buchanan Mackenzie is a new laird, and he's about to be tested. When his half-brother
is killed, he must seek vengeance or face the rage of his clansmen. Beyond spilling blood, fate offers himanother solution. Taking the
daughter of his enemy will appease his angry men, but it leaves himstruggling to find peace over making a hostage of a woman. What sort of
man settles his disputes with a helpless woman?Rhedyn Lindsey has been raised to shoulder her duty. For her kin and clan, she will make the
best of a future that will be decided based on alliances. But she never expects it to come in the form of being taken as a hostage.In an
instant, her life is turned inside out. Perhaps for the best, though, for the alternative would have been to see her father's blood
spilled. Now she's at the mercy of a man who has every reason to hate her. Regardless of what fate throws her way, she won't crumble.
She'll stand up to Buchanan Mackenzie. Just because she's a woman, doesn't mean she lacks courage. Will Buchanan Mackenzie give in to the
demands of his men who seek revenge for the death of his half-brother, or will he rely on the wisdom his beloved father taught him, and
take his time in deciding what will happen to his beautiful captive-Rhedyn Lindsey-a woman who has captured his attention, respect, and
quite possibly his heart?Highland RoguesBook 1 - The Highlander's DemandBook 2 - The Highlander's CaptiveBook 3 - The Highlander's Promise
In The Warrior's Bed May 24 2022 The irresistible follow-up to In Bed with a Stranger is “a Scottish romance that packs a powerful feel .
. . lively, historically crafted and riveting!!” (Addicted to Romance) Cullen McJames will not have his honor sullied, certainly not by his
clan's nemesis Laird Erik McQuade. So when McQuade tells the Court of Scotland that Cullen has stolen his daughter's virtue, Cullen steals
the daughter instead. Since his brother wed a fetching lass, Cullen's been thinking he too needs a wife. A marriage could end the constant
war between the clans. And looking on Bronwyn McQuade but once has put her in his dreams for a week . . . But Bronwyn won't go quietly. She
won't be punished for what she did not do. Nor is she eager to live among the resentful veterans of McQuade wars. And however brave and
beautiful a man Cullen may be, he has much to learn about a woman's fighting spirit. But as Bronwyn will discover, he has much to teach her
as well . . . Praise for Mary Wine and her novels “Deeply romantic, scintillating, and absolutely delicious.” —Sylvia Day, New York Times
bestselling author “My kind of historical! . . . sweeps you into the time period without taking a thing away from delightful characters and
a charming romance . . . definitely a must-read.” —Heather Graham, New York Times bestselling author “Dramatic and vivid . . . Scorching
love scenes threaten to set the sheets aflame.” —Publishers Weekly (starred review) “Wine always gets the heart of the history, atmosphere,
and traditions of the Highlands . . . Wondrous.” —RT Book Reviews (4 stars, Top Pick)
Let Me Love You Mar 22 2022 Love is the last thing a lone woman in the West should believe in, but the heart doesn't always listen to good
sense. With a spirit as wild as the West, Brianna Spencer faces a hard life in the small town of Silver Peak. Her father has not returned
from spring hunting, but no way is she listening to anyone who says her father is dead. He's delayed.that's all. When Sloan McAlister finds
Brianna walking the docks to pay down a bank note, she grabs his attention. The docks aren't meant for her caliber of woman. Yet the West
is ruled by one thing, the need to survive. Sloan soon finds himself right in the middle of a claim-jumping family that considers Brianna
easy prey while her father's out of the picture. His better judgment says to walk away. But after one stolen kiss, Sloan refuses to do
anything of the sort. If she's going warm any man's bed, Brianna will marry him. However, Brianna wants more than his strong arm to back up
her father's property. It's his love or nothing. Warning, this title is a Historical western, but still steamy with a good taste of sultry.
The Highlander's Destiny Jul 14 2021 Faolan McKay was the spawn of recklessness. A child conceived by moonlight outside the bonds of
wedlock. His mother was banished to the rocky shores of the Highlands where she committed an even greater sin than seducing the laird's sonshe survived. And raised her son to be everything everyone whispered about him. To be feared was better than any position or sword.Cora
Mackenzie has been promised since she was five. But her intended has never even penned her a single note. Cora takes to the moors, finding
satisfaction in building strength and pitting herself against the elements. She discovers a thirst for succeeding where everyone says a
girl shouldn't.She had to be a siren.Faolan wasn't one for tales by the firelight, but seeing the woman perched on the rocks of his island
made him stop and stare. Battered by the wind and rain, she cared nothing for her hair or dress. Instead, she stood in the face of the
elements, celebrating her survival. Aye, a mythical creature, one he should ignore but just can't seem to. Fate has locked them together,
leaving him battling to resist the pull of his guest.Whether or not she wants to know the man who saved her isn't up to her. A storm forces
them to shelter together or die if they attempt to leave. She might not survive the encounter, but it's hardly the first time life has

offered Cora no choice but to face what is placed before her.So she'll stand firm and let fate guide her.
Wine For Dummies Feb 27 2020 Discusses wine vintages and provides advice on how to sample various types of wines, how to select the right
wine, how to judge a wine by its label, how to serve and store it, and how to distinguish good wine from bad.
Highland Vixen Jan 20 2022 Fierce Highland war chief seeks comely lass for fun, frolic, and marriage Marcus MacPherson is every inch the
fearsome Highlander. He's used to men averting their eyes and women cowering before him. He thinks he'll eventually settle down with a
nice, obedient bride. Instead, he gets Helen Grant... Stubborn as the day is long, fearless and dedicated to raising as much hell as
possible, Helen is definitely going to challenge Marcus. And challenge him some more. And then some. It's anyone's guess who'll win this
battle of the heart... Praise for Highland Spitfire: "Wine always gets the heart of the history, atmosphere, and traditions of the
Highlands... Wondrous." -RT Book Reviews, 4 stars, Top Pick "I absolutely loved this book and the only complaint...is I stayed up way too
late reading it." -Night Owl Reviews, 5 stars, Top Pick
Highland Hellion Feb 09 2021 "Deeply romantic, scintillating, and absolutely delicious."—SYLVIA DAY, New York Times bestselling author for
Highland Hellcat KATHERINE CAREW: Illegitimate daughter of an English earl Abducted to Scotland at age 14 No family, no reputation... No
rules ROLFE MCTAVISH: Heir to an honorable Highland laird Can't believe how well tomboy Kate can fight About to learn how much of a woman
she really is Scotland is seething with plots, the vengeful Gordons are spoiling for a fight, and the neighboring clans are at each other's
throats. All it takes is a passionate hellion with a penchant for reckless adventure to ignite the Highlands once more. Highland Weddings:
Highland Spitfire (Book 1) Highland Vixen (Book 2) Highland Hellion (Book 3) Highland Flame (Book 4) Praise for Mary Wine: "A quick pace,
exciting escapades, lively dialogue, and simmering sensuality combine with the aura of the era to sweep readers away into a tale they can
relish." —RT Book Reviews for Highland Hellion "Grand storytelling. Wine always gets the heart of the Highlands." —RT Book Reviews for
Highland Spitfire "One to read again and again... Breathtaking." —Long and Short Reviews for Highland Heat
Bedding the Enemy Aug 27 2022 The McJames clan's nemesis battles to overcome deceit while surrendering to desire in a sweeping Scottish
romance from the author of In the Warrior's Bed. Laird Keir McQuade is a newcomer to his title and has much work before him to restore the
McQuade honor. Finding a wife is an excellent start. He's duty-bound to go to court and swear homage to his king anyway, a perfect
opportunity—were not court women trussed in stupid fashions and corrupted with false mannerisms. Of course, not every lady hides behind a
powdered face . . . Helena Knyvett may be a daughter of the aristocracy, but in truth she is little but a pawn in her brother's ploys for
power. Her smallest acts of defiance carry a heavy price. But one honorable man among a crowd of dandies could give her all she needs to
change her fortunes—and set her free . . . Among the ruthless ambitions of England's powerful, love at first sight is a dangerous game. But
the treachery, scandal, and treason that follow can unleash as much passion as it does adventure . . . Praise for Mary Wine and her novels
“Deeply romantic, scintillating, and absolutely delicious.” —Sylvia Day, New York Times bestsellingauthor “My kind of historical! . . .
sweeps you into the time period without taking a thing away from delightful characters and a charming romance . . . definitely a mustread.” —Heather Graham, New York Times bestselling author “Dramatic and vivid . . . Scorching love scenes threaten to set the sheets
aflame.” —Publishers Weekly (starred review)
How to Handle a Highlander Mar 10 2021 In a Land of Warriors Playing a Deadly Game... Moira Fraser has been given an ultimatum—marry the
elderly Laird Achaius Morris, or risk another deadly clan war. She vows to do the right thing, as long as she can steer clear of the
devilish charms of one stubborn Highlander... How Do You Avoid Becoming a Pawn? Gahn Sutherland knows there's a dangerous plot behind Moira
Fraser's wedding, and will stop at nothing to foil it. But where a hot-headed, fiery Highland lass is involved, trust and honor clash with
forbidden attraction, threatening to blow the Highland's sky-high. Praise for The Trouble with Highlanders: "Magical...Mary Wine keeps the
adrenaline pumping with sizzling love scenes."—Long and Short Reviews "An exciting, sexy tale...action-packed, suspense-filled historical
romance."—Romance Junkies "Wine's crisp writing, intricate plot, and deep insights into clan politics make this a fun and satisfying
read."—Booklist "This fabulous story...will remind you why Scottish highlanders are incredibly sexy."—The Romance Reviews
Italian Wine For Dummies Jun 01 2020 "A must-have book for anyone who is serious about Italian wines." —Lidia Bastianich, host of PBS?s
Lidia's Italian Table "I have yet to encounter more knowledgeable guides to...Italian wine." —Piero Antinori, President, Antinori Wines
"Bravo to Ed and Mary! This book shows their love for Italy, the Italian producers, and the great marriage of local foods with local wines.
Here is a great book that presents the information without intimidation." —Piero Selvaggio, VALENTINO Restaurant Right now, Italy is the
most exciting wine country on earth. The quality of Italian wines has never been higher and the range of wines has never been broader. Even
better, the types of Italian wines available outside of Italy have never been greater. But with all these new Italian wines and wine zones
not to mention all the obscure grape varieties, complicate blends, strange names and restrictive wine laws. Italian wines are also about he
most challenging of all to master. The time has come for comprehensive, up-to-date guides to Italian wines. Authored by certified wine
educators and authors Ed McCarthy and Mary Ewing-Mulligan, Italian Wine For Dummies introduces you to the delectable world of fine Italian
wine. It shows you how to: Translate wine labels Identify great wine bargains Develop your own wine tastes Match Italian wines with foods
Here's everything you need to know to enjoy the best Tuscans, Sicilians, Abruzzese and other delicious Italian wines. This lighthearted and
informative guide explores: The styles of wine made in Italy and the major grape varieties used to make them How the Italian name their
wines, the complicated laws governing how names are given and the meanings of common label terminology Italy's important wine regions
including a region-by-region survey of the best vineyards and their products A guide to pronouncing Italian wine terms and names and how to
order Italian wines in restaurants For Italians, wine (vino) is food (alimentari) and food is love (amore). And you can never have enough
love in your life. So, order a copy of Italian Wine For Dummies, today and get ready to share the love!
A Sword for His Lady Jun 25 2022 A Publishers Weekly Top 10 Pick for Spring 2015 He'd defend her keep... After proving himself on the
field of battle, Ramon de Segrave is appointed to the Council of Barons by Richard the Lionheart. But instead of taking his most formidable
warrior on his latest Crusade, the king assigns Ramon an even more dangerous task-woo and win the Lady of Thistle Keep. If only she'd yield
her heart Isabel of Camoys is a capable widow with no intention of surrendering her valuable estate. She's fought long and hard for her
independence, and if the price is loneliness, then so be it. She will not yield...even if she does find the powerful knight's heated
embrace impossible to ignore. But when her land is threatened, Isabel reluctantly agrees to allow Ramon and his army to defend the keepknowing that the price may very well be her heart. Here's what you can expect from Mary Wine: "Major sizzle factor." -Lucy Monroe, USA
Today bestselling author "A fast-paced tale." -RT Book Reviews "Exceptionally well researched and extremely authentic." -Night Owl Reviews
Wine For Dummies Dec 27 2019 The #1 wine book—now updated! The art of winemaking may be a time-honored tradition dating back thousands of
years, but today, wine is trendier and hotter than ever. Now, wine experts and authors Ed McCarthy and Mary Ewing-Mulligan have revised
their popular Wine For Dummies to deliver an updated, down-to-earth look at what's in, what's out, and what's new in wine. Wine enthusiasts
and novices, raise your glasses! The #1 wine book has been updated! If you're a connoisseur, Wine For Dummies will get you up to speed on
what's in and help you take your hobby to the next level. If you're new to the world of wine, it will clue you in on what you've been
missing and show you how to get started. It begins with the basic types of wine, how wines are made, and more. Then it gets down to
specifics, like navigating restaurant wine lists, deciphering wine labels, dislodging stubborn corks, and so much more. Includes updated
information on wine regions throughout the world, including the changes that have taken place in Chile, Argentina, parts of Eastern Europe,
the Mt. Etna region in Sicily, among other wine regions in Italy and California's Sonoma Coast Covers what's happening in the "Old World"
of wine, including France, Italy, and Spain, and gets you up-to-speed on what's hot (and what's not) in the "New World" of Wine, including
the U.S., Australia, and New Zealand Features updated vintage charts and price guidelines Covers wine bloggers and the use of smartphone
apps Wine For Dummies is not just a great resource and reference, it's a good read. It's full-bodied, yet light...rich, yet crisp...robust,
yet refreshing....
Highland Flame Jun 13 2021 NEWLY MINTED LAIRD SEEKS WIFE, PREFERABLY HANDY AND RESOURCEFUL Laird Diocail Gordon has just inherited his
uncle's run down castle and rag-tag clan. He knows the sorry sight of the castle would send any woman running, but is determined to find a
wife to help return his home to its former glory. Widowed lady Jane Stanley is determined to return to England, even if she has to tromp
through the Scottish Highlands on foot to get there. Her travels lead her straight into the midst of a troop of dangerous Highland
warriors. The mysterious, brawny laird forbids his men to harm her, and the spark between them is immediate. The only way Diocail can keep
her safe is to take her home with him, but will the miserable state of his clan douse her newly ignited Highland flame? Highland Weddings
Series: Highland Spitfire (Book 1) Highland Vixen (Book 2) Highland Hellion (Book 3) Highland Flame (Book 4) Praise for Highland Spitfire:
"The Highlands come alive... An extremely realistic historical that will keep you glued to each page." —Night Owl Reviews Top Pick, 5 stars
"Wine delights readers with... the heart of the history, atmosphere and traditions of the Highlands." —RT Book Reviews, 4 stars
Heart of the Streets Nov 25 2019 Corinne is running from the pain of her past but she can't seem to run fast enough. Jabari thought he had
it all but even with everything, something is still missing. Follow Corinne and Jabari through the streets of Atlanta as she offers him a
loyalty he's never had and he showers her in a love she never knew existed!
The Highlander's Bride Trouble Apr 11 2021 "Mary Wine keeps the adrenaline pumping." -Long and Short Reviews Her clan is in chaos...
Raised by her father and brother, Nareen Grant is strong, confident, well-educated-and skilled with a bow and dagger. It's a tumultuous
time for Scotland, and events conspire against her. Betrayed by her family, she makes her way alone, until she lands in the lap of Saer
MacLeod. But she wants no help from a savage man of the Isles. And rivalries are deadlier than ever Raised on the rugged Scottish Isles,

Saer MacLeod is considered fierce even by Highlander standards. He's enchanted by the independent and headstrong Nareen. But when an old
feud endangers her life, Saer's fascination with her escalates into a ferocious desire to protect her... and claim her for himself. Praise
for How to Handle a Highlander: "Mary Wine weaves a tapestry of action, sweet and spicy love scenes, clan culture, a touch of humor, and a
twist and turn here and there!" -Long and Short Reviews "Well-written and filled with delightful repartee, this is a feast for medieval
fans." -RT Book Reviews
The Trouble with Highlanders Feb 21 2022 She has hardly any choices left, and they're all dangerous... With her clan on the wrong side of
the struggle for the Scottish throne, heiress Daphne Macleod, once the toast of the court, is out of options. Norris Sutherland, heir to
the Earl of Sutherland, once helped Daphne escape an unwanted betrothal, but she walked away from him without a backward glance. Now after
her fall from privilege and on the run from a vicious clan leader who wants to marry her, then murder her for her (supposed) hidden
fortune, Daphne needs Norris more than ever. But he may be lost forever...unless she can somehow convince him to forgive her. A romantic
tale of the Scottish highlands, readers of Lora Leigh, Connie Brockway and Amanda Scott will be waiting to be swept up in this 15th century
Scottish Historical Romance. The Sutherlands Scottish Highlander series: The Highlander's Prize, Book #1 The Trouble With Highlanders, Book
#2 How To Handle A Highlander, Book #3 The Highlander's Bride Trouble, Book #4 What readers are saying about The Trouble With Highlanders:
"It is a love story and a struggle of trust between lovers, family and clan." "love, romance, laughter, tears, heartbreak, anger, fighting,
mystery, intrigue, and a very interesting ending!!" "steamy romance and intrigue." "Historical romance is truly alive and well" "the
passion these two characters shared that developed into such a beautiful romance." "Power, Romance, and Action! What else do you need?" "an
EXCITINGLY SEXY Highlander romance" What reviewers are saying about The Trouble With Highlanders: "Wine's crisp writing, intricate plot,
and deep insights into clan politics make this a fun and satisfying read " —Booklist "I recommend this book to anyone who enjoys a good
sizzling Highland romance." —Swept Away By Romance "Magical...Mary Wine keeps the adrenaline pumping with sizzling love scenes."-Long and
Short Reviews "An exciting, sexy tale...action-packed, suspense-filled historical romance."-Romance Junkies "This fabulous story...will
remind you why Scottish highlanders are incredibly sexy."-The Romance Reviews What everyone is saying about Mary Wine's Scottish Highland
Historical Romances: "NOT TO BE MISSED."-Lora Leigh, New York Times #1 bestselling author "Whenever I pick up a book by Mary Wine I know
I'm going to be engrossed in the story for hours. 4.50 / 5 - Reviewer Top Pick" —Night Owl Reviews "Satisfying, sexy, and well-written
romance" —Historical Novels Review "Mary Wine...makes the reader feel the primal, sexual attraction of the hero and heroine." —Long and
Short Reviews "Mary Wine brings history to life with major sizzle factor."-Lucy Monroe, USA Today bestselling author of For Duty's Sake
"Dramatic and vivid...Scorching love scenes threaten to set the sheets aflame."-Publishers Weekly Starred Review
A Captain and a Corset Aug 15 2021 There's Trouble in the Skies... For Sophia Stevenson, there's no going back to the life she knew. She
never asked for the powers that make her a precious commodity to the secret society of Illuminists—and their archenemies. Captain Bion
Donkova would give anything to possess the powers that have fallen in Sophia's lap. If only the beautiful, infuriating woman could stay out
of trouble, he wouldn't have to keep coming to her rescue... Bion and Sophia have friction to spare—and nothing fuels a forbidden passion
better than danger... Praise for A Lady Can Never Be Too Curious: "Fascinating...inspiring...The chemistry is off the charts."—Fresh
Fiction "Fast-paced, unique...a whole new world that I can't wait to read more of."—Night Owl Reviews "This story grabbed me right at the
beginning...it's going in my personal library."—Long and Short Reviews
Wicked Highland Ways Sep 16 2021 A fiery woman who won't be tamed A powerful Highland chief by her side A passion neither can deny Brenda
Grant's abusive first marriage taught her that she's better off on her own. But when her family threatens her freedom and demands that she
remarry—to a man they've chosen—she makes a deal with a brawny Highland chief to escape. Bothan Gunn is smitten by the woman who won't be
tamed. He's helped her before—but can he do so now, when Brenda's complicated past threatens their lives? With danger closing in, their
only chance at love and survival is to escape to the heart of the Highlands... Highland Weddings Series: Highland Spitfire (Book 1)
Highland Vixen (Book 2) Highland Hellion (Book 3) Highland Flame (Book 4) Between a Highlander and a Hard Place (Book 5) Wicked Highland
Ways (Book 6) Praise for Highland Hellion: "A quick pace, exciting escapades, lively dialogue, and simmering sensuality...sweep readers
away into a tale they can relish."—RT Book Reviews "Wine's skillful pacing and thoughtful characterizations shine."—Publishers Weekly "This
period in Scotland's history comes alive and becomes real."—Night Owl Reviews, 5 stars, TOP PICK
To Conquer a Highlander Sep 23 2019 "Not to be missed." -Lora Leigh, New York Times #1 bestselling author of Black Jack A fierce Highland
laird ready to kill for king and country... When Torin McLeren discovers his neighbor's plot against his king, he takes their daughter as
his prisoner, thereby stopping her father's plot from going forward. But that leaves him with a woman under his roof whom he can't ignore,
and not just because she's his enemy's daughter... A woman who's as much trouble as she is temptation... Shannon McBoyd decides to use her
captor to experience passion for the first time, and then to destroy him. But her plan goes awry because once she has lured Torin into her
bed, she no longer wants to hurt the one man who seems to value and understand her... Even if her father will kill him-and her-when he
discovers what they've done... "Deeply romantic, scintillating, and absolutely delicious." -Sylvia Day, national bestselling author of The
Stranger I Married "Mary Wine's writing is absolutely stellar." -CK2 Kwips & Critiques "Mary Wine has a definite knack for pacing, and the
story never lets up." -Bookaholics
Between a Highlander and a Hard Place Dec 19 2021 A fierce Englishwoman on the run A Highland Laird who needs a proper wife And a desire
neither can resist Athena Trappes thinks she's in love...until she discovers the scoundrel only wanted her as his bit on the side. Enraged,
she does what any spirited Englishwoman would do: set fire to his belongings, incur his dangerous wrath, and flee—immediately. With nowhere
else to turn, she seeks freedom in the wilds of Scotland. Highland Laird Symon Grant lost his wife years ago, and it's his duty to find
another. Athena is not exactly what the clan has in mind for him, but Symon's heart burns with unexpected passion for the woman who would
risk everything to be free. Highland Weddings Series: Highland Spitfire (Book 1) Highland Vixen (Book 2) Highland Hellion (Book 3) Highland
Flame (Book 4) Between a Highlander and a Hard Place (Book 5) What Readers Are Saying About Mary Wine: "Impossible to put down...one of the
genre's finest writers."—RT Book Reviews, Top Pick for Highland Vixen "Spellbinding...this is one book you have to pick up."—Night Owl
Reviews Top Pick, 5 Stars for Highland Flame "Sizzles with passion and romance...a notch above other Highlands historicals."—Publishers
Weekly for Highland Vixen
The Highlander's Promise May 12 2021 In a spellbinding new Highlands story from New York Times bestselling author Lynsay Sands, the laird
of the Buchanans finds the one woman who is his equal in passion and courage Aulay Buchanan has retreated to his clan’s hunting lodge for a
few days of relaxation. But the raven-haired beauty he pulls from the ocean puts an end to any chance of rest. Though he christens her
Jetta, she knows nothing of her real identity, save that someone is trying to kill her. As she recovers, it will not be easy for Aulay to
protect her and keep her honor intact when she mistakenly believes they are man and wife… Jetta sees beyond Aulay’s scars to the brave,
loyal warrior she’s proud to call her own. But as the attempts on her life grow more brazen, Jetta realizes that not all is as she
believes. And if Aulay is not her husband, can she trust the desire flaring in his eyes, or his promise to defend her with his life?
How to Handle a Highlander Nov 06 2020 In a land of warriors playing a deadly game, she refuses to become a pawn. Moira Fraser has been
given an ultimatum-marry the elderly Laird Achaius Morris, or risk another deadly clan war. She vows to do the right thing, as long as she
can steer clear of the devilish charms of one stubborn Highlander. Gahn Sutherland knows there's a dangerous plot behind Moira Fraser's
wedding, and will stop at nothing to foil it. But where a hot-headed, fiery Highland lass is involved, trust and honor clash with forbidden
attraction, threatening to throw the Highlands into an all-out war. A romantic tale of the Scottish highlands, readers of Lora Leigh,
Connie Brockway and Amanda Scott will love this tale of intrigue, loyalty, and forbidden love. The Sutherlands Scottish Highlander series:
The Highlander's Prize, Book #1 The Trouble With Highlanders, Book #2 How To Handle A Highlander, Book #3 The Highlander's Bride Trouble,
Book #4 What readers are saying about How To Handle A Highlander: "The love scenes were hot - I am still fanning myself!!" "so much
intrigue and I just couldn't put it down." "a GAME OF THRONES feeling" "Rich in setting and history, this story CAPTIVATED me from the
start." "humor, passion, mystery, conniving people, and a great ending" "Mary Wine is MY FAVORITE HIGHLAND HISTORICAL ROMANCE WRITER hands
down." What reviewers are saying about How To Handle A Highlander: "Well-written and filled with delightful repartee, this is a feast for
medieval fans. " —RT Book Reviews "So much emotion, so much guile along with the high romance between Gahan and Moira made this a book I
could not put down until the very end. " —Under the Covers Book Blog "If you love Highlander stories,;How to Handle a Highlander;should be
on you TBR list." —Proserpine Craving Books "...a tapestry of a tale with adrenaline-pumping action, political manipulation, sweet and
spicy love scenes, clan culture, a touch of humor, and a twist and turn here and there..." —Long and Short Reviews "Well done!! I love this
author's Highlanders and the Sutherlands are no exception, they are a most addictive clan to be sure." —My Book Addiction Reviews " a
wonderful fast-paced story " —The Good, The Bad and The Unread What everyone is saying about Mary Wine's Scottish Highland Historical
Romances: "NOT TO BE MISSED."-Lora Leigh, New York Times #1 bestselling author "Whenever I pick up a book by Mary Wine I know I'm going to
be engrossed in the story for hours. 4.50 / 5 - Reviewer Top Pick" —Night Owl Reviews "Satisfying, sexy, and well-written romance"
—Historical Novels Review "Mary Wine...makes the reader feel the primal, sexual attraction of the hero and heroine." —Long and Short
Reviews "Mary Wine brings history to life with major sizzle factor."-Lucy Monroe,USA Today bestselling author of For Duty's Sake "Dramatic
and vivid...Scorching love scenes threaten to set the sheets aflame."-Publishers Weekly, Starred Review
THE LAST OF THE WINE Jan 28 2020
Highland Spitfire Oct 29 2022 New from Mary Wine, the queen of sizzling, page-turning Scottish Historical romance Passion flares between

enemies Two hotheaded Highlanders, the offspring of feuding lairds, are tricked by the King's Regent into a desperate choice: marry or die.
Bhaic MacPherson is more disposed to lead his clan into battle than stay married to the daughter of his enemy. But perhaps the intensity of
his feelings has more to do with desire than hostility. And the Highlands ignite Ailis Robertson wanted a husband, not a savage-but when
her family was faced with a deadly ultimatum, she had no choice. The union of a MacPherson and a Robertson could end three generations of
hostilities between the two families, but can bitter rivals truly become lovers? Praise for The Highlander's Bride Trouble:
"Marvelous...Wine's novel reaches the very core of Scottish romance...rapid pace, wonderful prose, and deeply emotional scenes." -RT Book
Reviews, 4 1⁄2 stars, Top Pick "An absolute delight! Scottish Medieval fans are sure to be in awe." -My Book Addiction and More "Totally
lovely... A must-read for anyone who enjoys Highlander romance." -The Romance Reviews
The Secret Garden Apr 30 2020 Ten-year-old Mary comes to live in a lonely house on the Yorkshire moors and discovers an invalid cousin and
the mysteries of a locked garden.
The Wine of Roman Babylon Jun 20 2019 Mary E. Walsh (1892-1997) was born into a Roman Catholic family in Ireland. Her forbears for many
generations back were confirmed believers in the doctrines of the papacy. Baptized into the Roman Church when only one day old, she
continued a faithful communicant of that religious body for 20 years. Then becoming interested in reading the Sacred Scriptures, she was
led by her study to renounce the papal faith. Thereafter devoting her energies to the propagation of the evangelical doctrines found in
Holy Writ, she had many years of success in teaching the gospel truths to others. This book does not propose to delve into the abstruse,
philosophical discussions by notable theologians of the Roman Catholic Church, but rather presents a candid and practical study of the
principal papal doctrines as they are taught to the rank and file of that sect. This edition contains her last update to the book with
Appendixes to each chapter.
Moonchild Jul 22 2019 MoonChild: A Celebration of Menstruation is a must read for every pre-teen and teenage girl and anyone who wants to
understand women. Its straightforward clear wisdom will free a girl from unnecessary shame and self-judgment. Through honor and
understanding a healthy foundation is set for a girl to grow into womanhood. This rare examination of menarche and menstruation will assist
any girl to create healthy self-esteem for herself, her relationships and her creativity throughout her life. The book's insights demystify
the physical, emotional and social implications of this important passage into womanhood. MoonChild includes preparation for menstruation,
tips on hygiene, self-care and empowering ceremonies including the firsthand story of a Navajo girl's experience. Conscious preparation and
awareness of the menstrual cycle is vital to the physical and emotional well being of a girl. Understanding the cycle of menstruation in
conjunction with the lunar cycle adds a larger dimension to a girl's experience.
Blood of Requiem (Epic Fantasy, Dragons, Free Fantasy Novel) Jan 08 2021 Free epic fantasy novel! Song of Dragons -- a fantasy trilogy of
blood, steel, and dragonfire. For fans of epic fantasy like A Game of Thrones and The Lord of the Rings. BOOK ONE: BLOOD OF REQUIEM Long
ago stood the kingdom of Requiem, a land of men who could grow wings and scales, breathe fire, and take flight as dragons. Requiem ruled
the sky. But Dies Irae, a tyrant leading an army of griffins, hunted Requiem's people, burned their forests, and shattered their temples.
Requiem fell. This ancient land now lies in ruin, its halls crumbled, its cries silenced, its skeletons littering the burned earth. In the
wilderness, a scattering of survivors lives in hiding. The griffins still hunt them, and every day promises death. Will Requiem's last
children perish in exile... or once more become dragons and fly to war? Blood of Requiem -- a free epic fantasy novel for fans of dragons,
A Game of Thrones, and swords and sorcery. ____________ THE REQUIEM SERIES: Requiem: Dawn of Dragons Book 1: Requiem's Song Book 2:
Requiem's Hope Book 3: Requiem's Prayer Requiem: Song of Dragons Book 1: Blood of Requiem Book 2: Tears of Requiem Book 3: Light of Requiem
Requiem: Dragonlore Book 1: A Dawn of Dragonfire Book 2: A Day of Dragon Blood Book 3: A Night of Dragon Wings Requiem: The Dragon War Book
1: A Legacy of Light Book 2: A Birthright of Blood Book 3: A Memory of Fire Requiem: Requiem for Dragons Book 1: Dragons Lost Book 2:
Dragons Reborn Book 3: Dragons Rising Requiem: Flame of Requiem Book 1: Forged in Dragonfire Book 2: Crown of Dragonfire Book 3: Pillars of
Dragonfire Requiem: Dragonfire Rain Book 1: Blood of Dragons Book 2: Rage of Dragons Book 3: Flight of Dragons
Stealing the Bride Nov 18 2021 Acclaimed author Mary Wine proves that romance is never hotter than amid the rugged castles of distant
Scotland. . . Brawny and brave, Hayden Monroe is a laird in need of a wife and the beautiful Elspeth Leask shall be his. But he must bed
her to wed her--and fully satisfy her deepest desires. . . Praise for the Novels of Mary Wine "A wonderful summer read." --RT Reviews on My
Fair Highlander "Readers. . .will be glued to the passion, humor, escapades, and court intrigue till the very last page." --Publishers
Weekly on Improper Seduction, starred review "Mary Wine's In A Warrior's Bed is as sexy and exciting as the highland hills themselves!
--Elizabeth Hoyt, USA Today bestselling author Mary Wine writes to reassure herself that reality really is survivable. Between traffic jams
and children's sporting schedules, there is romance lurking for anyone with the imagination to find it. She spends her days making corsets
and petticoats as a historical costumer. Beware, if you send an invitation marked ‘formal dress', she just might show up wearing a bustle.
Improper Seduction Sep 28 2022 A Rearranged Marriage Lord Curan Ramsden is home from war, and eager to claim his betrothed. And he arrives
just in time--his bride's father has summoned her to London, to wed another man. But Bridget's father promised her to Curan, and Curan
means to have her. Especially now that he sees the luscious young woman she has blossomed into. He'll just have to convince Bridget,
somehow, that her heart is more important than her duty. . . Bridget Newbury has always done her duty--to her parents, to the church, to
the man they selected as her betrothed. She knows what could happen if she disobeys her father. The king has put nobler women to death for
lesser trespasses. But she was promised to Curan first, and his kisses are very tempting. . . Praise for the Novels of Mary Wine ". .
.delightful characters and a charming romance. . .definitely a must-read." --Heather Graham on In Bed with a Stranger "A bold and lusty
hero, a brave heroine, and intrigue at the royal court of Scotland. . .sexy and exciting as the Highland hills themselves!" --Elizabeth
Hoyt on In the Warrior's Bed
Fire & Wine Oct 17 2021 Ready to up your grilling game? This cookbook by a pitmaster and a sommelier will turn your backyard barbecue into
the tastiest place to be--with recipes that celebrate smoked and grilled food (and the wines that pair best with them). Every region has
its barbecue, grill, and smoking food traditions. Now the Pacific Northwest can claim its place at the table with these recipes developed
by sommelier Mary Cressler and pitmaster Sean Martin from Portland, Oregon. Not as sauce-dependent as Kansas City, not quite as beefobsessed as Texas, these dishes bring the smoke to wild salmon, ribs and steaks, fresh apples, heirloom tomatoes, nuts and beans, and even
chocolate pot de crème. Rubs and glazes draw on Northwest flavors such as soy sauce, rosemary, and wild blackberries. Whether the equipment
at home is a basic kettle grill or a professional-grade outfit with an electric wood feeder, the instructions will turn even novices into
masters of the grill. And true to the region, these recipes pair with wines such as pinot noir and cabernet sauvignon instead of the
customary can of beer.
Stories of the Vikings Oct 25 2019 THE history of the Vikings is not, as you might think, the story of a band of sea-pirates who roved the
seas in search of plunder. It is rather the story of a race of brave and hardy Northmen who became sea-rovers because the rights and the
freedom which their fathers had cherished were being taken from them. Their fathers had lived on their own lands and had been freemen, but
the sons were asked to become king's men and hold their land only at the king's pleasure. Rather than give up their ancient rights many of
the Northmen became Vikings, and to them the sea-roving life was a noble one, full of high enterprise and ambition. It was no easy matter
to become a member of a Viking band. Even a great chief, before he could be admitted, must prove his strength and give an account of the
deeds of prowess he had already done. Thus it was an honour to belong to a band of Vikings, an honour which spurred the lads of the North
to bold deeds, to mighty feats, that they might be counted worthy to become members of one or another of the famous bands. It is of the
customs and battles, of the lives and deaths of these wild Northmen that I have told you in this little book. As these men are, as you will
hear, ancestors of our own, you will perhaps wish to know more about them than I have been able to tell you. If that is so, when you grow
older, you can read the Sagas or histories of these Northmen which were written by the Skalds, or, as we would call them, the poets of
those olden days. In these Sagas you will meet with many strange adventures and see many great battlefields which you will not find in this
little book.
The Beach Fairy Aug 23 2019 Tessie, the Tooth Fairy, retires to the Outer Banks beaches of NC to follow her dreams to do somethng no fairy
has ever done. She soon becomes enchanted with her new home in this coastal paradise as well as with an adorable girl named Georgia as she
watches her playing on the beach. Tessie holds fast to her dream by using her magical fairy dust to transform herself into the first beach
fairy ever. Later, she sprinkles fairy dust on Georgia and her grand mom too so she can manipulate their thoughts and make beach fairy
visits a reality for Georgia and all children on beach vacations.
A Lady Can Never Be Too Curious Dec 07 2020 Beneath the Surface of Victorian Life Lies a Very Different World... Hated and feared by the
upper classes, the Illuminists guard their secrets with their lives. Janette Aston's insatiable quest for answers brings her to their
locked golden doors, where she encounters the most formidable man she's ever met. Darius Lawley's job is to eliminate would–be
infiltrators, but even he may be no match for Janette's cunning and charm... Praise for Highland Heat: "Dramatic and vivid...Scorching love
scenes threaten to set the sheets aflame."—Publishers Weekly, Starred Review "[The characters] fight just as passionately as they love
while intrigue abounds and readers turn the pages faster and faster!"—RT Book Reviews, 4 Stars
Holding Back The Tears Jul 02 2020 This is true story about real people is set in Edinburgh City and Dundee, where a petite Scottish
Lassie called Rosie Gilmour, mother to Finlay Sinclair, receives news of the death of her son - who tragically has taken his own life by
hanging. Rosie pretends her son is still alive by talking to him, for that takes away the unbearable pain of her loss. But once she begins

to face up to the fact that Finlay is not coming back, her conversations become more of a challenge than she can handle. When memories of
her past are triggered by everyday life events, they take her mind back and forth in time - back to her own childhood days in 1960, when
she flirted with the fairground boys, and to the day she gave birth to Finlay - ''ME LADDIE''. Rosie's Scottish accent becomes more
apparent whenever her emotions are heightened and she begins to recite poetry. She goes on to reveal doubts about her own self-worth and
and how she re-unites her role as mother - a role she had denied herself for seven years prior to Finlay's death. Rosie learns how to
forgive herself and how to accept her loss with using practical coping strategies that sometimes but not always work for her. Many voices
of different natures and walks of life appear in Rosie's, story with each one offering a part of their own belief to try and console her in
her misery - except that she turns her back on any advice or support offered. Rosie is convinced that she can cope with her loss on her own
and &quote;needs no help from anyone, thank you&quote; - until a sweet, gentle, soft-spoken voice begins to travel with her throughout her
ordeal, leaving her no other choice but to listen. Eventually moving to the countryside in Angus, Rosie finds the isolation gives her life
a new meaning offering her the opportunity to re-value her belief's about her own self values and decides the time has come to give her son
a memorial service and invite a chosen few dance companions whom she met on a regular basis in Edinburgh to honour this day. Rosie begins
to accept she will never be the same person she once had been and shall never be again, believing now her journey through grief taught her
many lessons making her a stronger and better person than she imagined she could ever be.
Back to Venice Oct 05 2020 Imagine what it would be like to go back in time to the 15th century Venice. And imagine what it would be like
to meet your lifelong hero, Michelangelo. And imagine what it would be like if, on first meeting, you spill a tray of pasta and wine on
that very same hero.Well, that's what happens to serious young artist Mark Breen. As the result of a drunken bet, Mark knocks out a
painting of a toilet bowl. Much to his amazement, he sells it. In short order he's hailed as the new Andy Warhol and becomes an overnight
sensation-and a very wealthy man. Soon, images of his toilet bowls are on more t-shirts, mugs, and calendars than Edvard Munch's The
Scream.His friend and mentor, Hugh Connelly, afraid that Mark is in danger of losing his "artistic soul," advises him to go back to Italy
and reacquaint himself with the "old masters." In Venice, Mark falls in love with Alexandra, a beautiful art restorer, but it's a one-sided
affair. One night, hoping to win her over, he climbs up on a roof to find out who painted her favorite fresco. He falls off the roof and
wakes up in 15th century Venice where he meets an innkeeper named Francesca, who looks exactly like Alexandra. And it gets curiouser and
curiouser from there. During his stay-which is sometimes zany and sometimes frightening-he meet his hero, Michelangelo, who teaches him the
true meaning of art.
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